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   11th November 2016 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 4th November 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Mrs McCoy 98.7% 55 

Second Miss Walsh 97.4% 0 

Third Mr Stoddart 96.7% 50 

Fourth Mr East 94.8% 109 

Fifth 
Miss Drinkwater/  

Mr Ross 
92.1% 175 

 

Winter Mornings 

 

Unless your child is attending Breakfast Club, please try not to get to school too early 

as the mornings are colder now and the playground is getting slippy.  The doors will be 

open from 8.55am to allow the children to come straight into school. 

 

Due to wet weather recently, the play equipment is very slippy.  Please keep your child 

off the equipment in the morning and after school. 

 

Forest School is over for this year.  We will let you know when it will be starting again. 

 

 

Anti-Bullying Week – 14th - 18th November 

The Junior Safety Officers are organising a competition for KS1 and KS2  

– the winners will be announced in Friday’s assembly. 

Friday 18th November – own clothes day – wear something blue (not your uniform!)  

- please bring £1.00 

There will be a Cake Sale on Friday afternoon in school for the children.  Please send 

your child in with a small donation. 
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Do you enjoy making crafts? 

On Thursday afternoons at 1pm, there is a craft group that meets in our Community 

Room and they are looking for new members. 

Please come along on Thursdays to see what they do or leave your name at the school 

office and they will pass on your details. 

 

Office Notices 

 

OBA are holding their Christmas Market on Tuesday 13th December from 4.30pm to 

7pm. 

 

Please return your Parent Questionnaire to school as soon as possible. 

 

Please also return your pink and green permission slips before the children’s visit to 

Norton Priory. 

 

On Tuesday 15th November, there will be no one in the office to deal with general 
enquiries, so if you have a non-urgent enquiry, please leave this until Wednesday. 

 

Thank you for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 
Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 
 


